
Lanark Leeds and Grenville HART 

Hub



Brockville 

Site

8 Withdrawal Management 
beds

16 Substance Use 
Recovery beds

10 Long term supportive 
housing beds

Potential for up to 15 
overnight shelter beds 
(these beds will 
require the support of 
operational funding)



Smiths 

Falls Site

• 8 Substance Use 

Recovery beds

• 9 Long term supportive 

housing beds

• Transportation to the 

Brockville site for 

Withdrawal management 

and transportation 

back to the client’s 

home community 



Community 

Partnersh

ips

Met with over 50 community 

partners

High levels of engagement 

throughout the tri-county area

Community engagement will continue 

throughout the planning stages and 

into the implementation stages

We are open to continuous 

collaboration, please reach out if 

you want to help!



Staffing Compliment

Nurse Practitioners and 
Registered Practical 

Nurses providing medical 
supervision and 

withdrawal management 
support.

Addiction and mental 
health 

specialists offering 
individual and group 

therapy.

Case managers and social 
workers assisting with 
housing applications, 

employment readiness, and 
long-term recovery 

planning.

Rehabilitation 
workers assisting clients 
with activities of daily 

living and providing 
support and guidance as 

they progress through the 
various levels of the 

HART Hub

Peer support workers and 
individuals with lived 
experience providing 

guidance and 
encouragement and help 

clients on their journey 
toward stability.

Recreational 
counsellors leading 
wellness programs and 

community reintegration 
activities.



Location

We continue to work on negotiating lease 

agreements for the two sites. 

We will update our partners as soon as we are 

able to


